
HAU’OLI  LA HANAU To
Malia Gray  2
Alice Kealoha  2
Gov Linda Lingle 4
Donna Lei Smythe 16
Harriet Rotz  17
Cynthia Rosebrough 18
Lori Wingard  22
John Henry Felix 26
Gail Dukes  28
Golden Wheelden-Davis 29
Frank Henrion  29
June Lee  29

June 2010

Luncheon / Meeting  

June 3, 2010
Oahu Country Club

    
   11:00 A.M. Social Hour                         
.  11:30 A.M. Meeting
   12:00 Noon Lunch 
 

   Meal cost is $25.00  
 

Menu
OCC Triple Treat Salad:  

Bay Shrimp Salad, Curried 
Turkey Salad, & Seasonal 
Fruits served with Pita

or
Sauteed Chicken Breast 

Scaloppine, Shiitake 
Mushrooms, Prosciutto 
Ham in Marsala Wine
 Sauce over Linguine

Rolls/ Lavosh
Soft Drinks

Fresh Baked Cookies 
Reservations/Cancellations

Vicki Franco
271-3340

vicki.franco@gmail.com
Or

www.oahuleague.homestead.com

Reservations/Cancellations 
must be made by May 28.  
We are committed to pay 
for all lunches reserved, 
so  No Shows will be 
charged for their lunch.  
Please - no walk-ins.  
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Happy Birthday
June Babies

GET WELL WISHES 

to Harriet Gray who 

had a nasty fall but is 

“one tough lady” by 

Kari Akini’s account.

AARON LING JOHANSON 
HD32 

 Lower Pearlridge, Aiea, Halawa, 
Hickam, Pearl Harbor, 

Moanalua Gardens 

Lifelong resident of 
Moanalua and a graduate 
of Moanalua High School 

and Yale University.  He has 
been  Deputy Chief of Staff, 

U.S. Mint, Deputy Chief 
of Staff for Lt. Gov. Duke 
Aiona, Legislative Analyst 
for Rep. Lynn Finnegan in 
2010 and 2005.  He is run-
ning in the seat vacated by 

House Minority Leader, Lynn 
Finnegan.

DAVID S. Y. CHANG 
HD28

Downtown, Chinatown, Palama, 
Lower Makiki, Sheridan

David is a West Point 
graduate, combat veteran, 

and a successful small 
business owner.  He 
is President/CEO of 

WealthBridge, Inc. owner of 
Cabinet & Stone Factory, & 
Power H2O.  He has an MA 
in Political Science from UH 
and an MA in Theological 

Studies, Covenant 
Theological Seminary. 

DR. REED SHIRAKI 
HD36 

Pearl City, Momilani, Pacific 
Palisades, Manana

Lifelong resident of 
Hawaii, graduate of 

Iolani H.S. BYU-Provo, 
doctorate degree Kansas 
City chiropractic school.  
He operates Hawaiian 
Pacific Chiropractic in 
Kalihi and was voted 

Best Chiropractor by Star 
Bulletin readers in 2008 

and 2009.

June Speakers - Three Outstanding House Candidates



February Luncheon Highlights:

Our Mother’s Day luncheon at the Waikiki 
Yacht Club was enjoyed by 52 members and 
guests.  It was wonderful to see Reps. Lynn 
Finnegan, Barbara Marumoto, and Sen. Sam 
Slom in attendance. They each took a few 
minutes to discuss recent legislation and ask 
for continued support to elect 2010 Republican 
candidates.

Janice Pechauer and Judy Jordan each spoke 
about their successful phone banking while 
Cindy Rosebrough spoke on her neighborhood 
canvassing experiences for the Djou Campaign 
and encouraged others to participate.

  Mahalo to Helen Kekuna for the beautiful 
table centerpieces that she gave way during the 
calabash drawing.  Some of the lucky winners 
included Julia Allen, Lynn Meiers, Tessie Lilker, 
Bev Toomey, Barbara Lohr, Darlene Iokepa, 
Lani Kahawaii (guest).

PAC PROGRESS    

The Pres Says...

If each OLRW member gave 
only $5.00 per month our 
PAC fund would increase at a 
rate of $1000 per month. We 
could make a real difference 
in the campaigns of deserving 
candidates with that kind of 
money.

 •••NEW•••NEW•••NEW•••
We can now accept credit 
card contributions via 
PayPal’s secure server.
Go to our website and click on 
the PAC button

Our keynote speaker,  Malia 
Zimmerman, President and Editor of 
“Hawaii Reporter” discussed examples 
of legislative actions of the most 
recent session, as well as her and 
Sam Slom’s efforts to purchase the 
“Honolulu Advertiser”.
She also spoke about the upcoming 
print version of the “Hawaii Reporter” 
which will result in a better balanced 
presentation of Hawaii’s news to its 
citizens.
WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS:  
Bonnie Kalberer, Pastor Anne Fujii, 
Dona Strode, Susan & George 
Krueger, Caire Dauer, Lorraine & Cy 
Barker, Mimi & Mark Torreano.  

MAHALO to Tessie Lilker for becoming 
a life member, 

Please make a donation this month and encourage others to donate to our 
PAC.  Our money will go to candidates who support Republican values in 
Government.

Thank you to:
Centerpiece Sales            $60.00  
Ione Gumpher          $ 5.00 
50/50 Calabash               $37.00
Carol Thomas                 $37.00

PAC Total

$5258.70





There were 53 attendees at our luncheon which included four guests and two speakers.  Guests 
were Nola Epp,  Shanniecca Nelsioni , Jeff Lohr and Lynn Shanahan.  

Minutes from the April 2 meeting were circulated for review.  There were no corrections or 
additions.  The minutes will stand as presented.

MEMBERSHIPS REPORT:  We have 219 members.  2009 dues must be paid by June 1.  If 
you’re not sure if you’ve paid, please call Helen Kekuna at 623-2540.
SPEAKERS:  Julie Lee introduced Army Captain Ashley Millet who had been deployed to Iraq 
and Maj. Brad Rudder who recently returned from a tour of duty in Afghanistan.  Both speakers 

are currently assigned to 2nd Brigade Combat Team at Schofield.  Each gave an enlightening 
explanation of their duties and experiences and took questions from the audience.

-  Willes Lee gave a brief synopsis of the upcoming State Convention and announced the withdrawal of Bob Kessler as candidate for State 
Party Chair.
-  Adrienne King announced the June 4 Lt. Governor’s Birthday Bash and Fundraiser, the cost of which is $100 and encouraged attendance.  
Further, she announced her candidacy for the Lt. Governor post in 2010.
-  Jeanette Templeman encouraged the membership to support an agenda of even greater political and patriotic activism.

Oahu needs a Mayor who understands infrastructure issues.
Panos, an engineer, understands the problems facing our county and has plans for 

effective solutions (traffic, trash, energy), lower taxes, and local jobs.

Contributions may be made by credit card at our website or by checks mailed to:
Paid for by Panos for Progress | PO Box 2504 |  Ewa Beach, HI  96706 | Phone - 63-PANOS

Become a fan on Facebook   Follow us on Twitter  Learn more about us at fixoahunow.com

Panos understands how the issues facing our city impact families.  

Panos’ family of four faces the same tax and fee increases as other families on the Island.  
His idea is to work smarter within our means - cut projects that we can’t afford and spend 
our limited budget on infrastucture repairs and maintenence.  A planned program to bring our 
roads, sewers and water delivery systems to good condition is his top priority.

Flashback - May Luncheon 2009



May Luncheon

Carol Thomas won the 50/50 drawing. 
$37 went to Carol and $37 went to the 
OLRW PAC.  Carol Generously donated 
her winnings back to the PAC.

50/50

Oahu League supports Charles Djou



Oahu League of Republican Women Membership Application

Date_________    Birthday  Month _____  Day _____
Name_______________________________________
Address_____________________________________
City_______________________  Zip_____________
Telephone___________________ Fax ____________
E-mail Address________________________________
Dues  $20.00 Yearly  $200.00 Lifetime

Oahu League of Republican Women
725 Kapiolani Blvd. C-105
Honolulu  HI  96813

Mail your check to:

Oahu League of 
Republican Women

#C-105
725 Kapiolani Blvd. 
Honolulu  HI  96813

Or bring it to our next meeting

Upcoming Events

Every Wednesday is Volunteer Night at the HRP HQ.
 Drop in from 4:30-7:30 PM to help with whatever the project is for that week.


